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The diver’s flippers 
were black. 

The sharks’ mouths 
opened to reveal their 

sharp teeth. 
Marlin’s fins flapped as 

he swam. 
Dory couldn’t 

remember where Marlin 
had gone. 

The octopus wasn’t 
scary. 

The jellyfish didn’t sting 
Marlin or Dory. 

The fish swam down to 
the dark, murky waters 

of the deep sea. 

The giant, blue whale 
was lurking behind 

them. 
The shimmering, shiny 
scales of the rainbow 
fish were beautiful. 

Bruce swam speedily 
towards his prey. 

The waves crashed 
loudly onto the shore. 

Suddenly, a boat 
appeared above them. 

Nemo was terrified 
because Darla was 

coming towards him. 

Mr Ray realised that 
Nemo had disappeared 

when he turned 
around. 

Marlin wondered what 
would happen if Nemo 
had been taken by the 

diver. 

Nigel’s beak was sharp 
and pointy. 

Marlin searched but he 
could not find Nemo 

anywhere. 

Dory had not 
remembered anything 

yet. 
 

Wherever could Nemo 
be? 

How on earth were 
they going to get out 
of the whale’s belly? 

Surely Bruce wasn’t 
going to eat them? 

Finally, they had found 
Nemo! 

Out of nowhere, a 
whale appeared behind 

them! 

You’ll never believe 
what happened next! 



 Marlin watched 
helplessly as Nemo was 

taken away by the 
diver. 

Dory cried out in whale 
language. 

Nigel scooped Marlin 
and Dory up in his 

beak and carried them 
to shore. 

Bruce’s teeth were as 
pointy as a sharp nail. 

It was going to be a 
very exciting 
adventure! 

Marlin was so relieved, 
he swam over to Nemo 

as fast as he could. 


